
Following is a description of the vacuum pump station currently being built at 62
Lakeshore Drive, near the intersection of Lakeshore and Maplewood Drive. The
elevation drawings were captured from the construction plans provided to LPOA by the
Sussex County Chief Engineer, Hanz Medlarz.

The building, resembling a large shed, is 30 feet long, 18 feet wide, and a little more than
12 feet high. It will sit approximately 60 feet from Lakeshore Drive, roughly along the
same line as the front of the neighboring house at 64 Lakeshore Drive. From Lakeshore
Drive, the “west elevation” will be visible. It will have a driveway and parking area in front
and on the north side (towards 64 Lakeshore).


